
 

 

 

   

  
   

Periodic Lane Closures on Camp Meeting Road Extension to Begin on March 25  
 

 

PITTSBURGH – The Department of Public Works announced today that periodic lane closures on Camp Meeting 
Road Extension in Bell Acres will begin at 6 a.m. on Monday, March 25, 2024. The restrictions will occur between 6 
a.m. and 6 p.m. on weekdays, and they are expected to end in October. They are required for chip sealing, base 
repairs, and drainage improvements. 
 
Drivers can expect to experience short stoppages at work zones, and flaggers will be used to control traffic. 
 
Camp Meeting Road Extension is used by an average of 463 drivers daily.  
 
The project will be done by A. Folino Construction, Inc., of Oakmont as part of a $5.6 million contract that includes 
work on eight other roads. 
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Media inquiries may be directed to Brent Wasko, Public Information Officer for the Department of Public Works, at 
brent.wasko@alleghenycounty.us or by phone at 412.350.2451 or 412.577.6175 (cell). 
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